
 

September 17, 2014  
 
 
 
MEMO TO THE FILE  
 
RE: CAR14-00014 / North River Planning Area 
  
This memo is to inform of the action taken by the Boise City Council on this request for 
annexation of ±925 parcels totaling ±592 acres generally located between city limits and 
Horseshoe Bend Road and between State Street and Hill Road. Zoning districts to be 
assigned will generally match existing Ada County zoning as closely as possible (see 
annexation plan). 
 
The Boise City Council, at their meeting of September 16 2014, approved your request as 
per the recommendations and findings of the Planning and Zoning Commission. 
 
It will be necessary for the Boise City Council to present three readings of the proposed 
ordinance before the completion of the annexation. 
 
Questions may be directed to Scott Spjute at (208) 384-3831. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


